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A press release from Lesley Whelan, Chair of Governors, Baydon St Nicholas Primary School 
25th January 2016 
 
Further to my communication sent on 20th January, I would like to take this opportunity to update you on our succession plan for Mr Chambers. The Governors and I are currently working through a list of actions to secure a new Headteacher for September. 
We are working closely with Headteacher recruitment consultants from both the Diocese and the local authority. They will support us through the process to appointment. 
We will be advertising the role in the Times Education Supplement and other education job sites in early February with a closing date of early March, with the intention to interview the shortlisted candidates mid March. 
This will enable us to hit our timeline of the new Head being in post from the start of the new term in September. 
In due course, the advert and candidate pack will be available on the School website for your reference.
This is an exciting time for the school as we look forward to secure a new Head who can build on Mr Chambers’ legacy. 
The next communication on this matter, will be sent when we are able to announce the new Head.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack] 
Lesley Whelan 
Chair of Governors  

Baydon St. Nicholas School, Ermin Street, Baydon. Marlborough. Wiltshire SN8 2JJ Tel: 01672 540554
www.baydon-school.org.uk
Salisbury Diocesan Board of Education
WILTSHIRE  COUNCIL
image1.jpeg




image2.jpeg




